
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Resolution passed at the ITTF Board of Directors meeting in 2012 
in Dortmund: 

 

That the new Poly balls (non-celluloid material) be used at ITTF events as 

of 1 July 2014. The Executive Committee may allow the use of the Poly 

balls, in exceptional cases, in the period between the 2014 World 

Championships and 1 July 2014. 

 

 

 
Decision of the ITTF Olympic & Paralympic Commission at its 

meeting in January 2014 in Dubai: 
 

The Commission resolved to approve the use of the celluloid ball for the 
2014 Youth Olympic Games. 

 
 

 

Decision of the ITTF Executive Committee at its meeting in March 
2014 in Ljubljana: 

 
The Executive Committee resolved that all ITTF Junior Circuit events to be 

played after 1st July 2014 but before the 2014 Youth Olympic Games use 

the current celluloid ball (Korea, Hong Kong, Guatemala and El Salvador). 

 


